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Year 1 Exciting Late Night – Thursday 7th November 3.30pm-6.00pm:   

 

As part of our pledge to enable children to access enrichment activities beyond the 

normal school day, we are offering children in year 1 an exciting ‘Late Night’ on 

Thursday 7th November between 3.30pm and 6.00pm.  

The children will take part in activities including a treasure hunt in the dark and a disco. They will also have a 

hot dog, snack and drink.  

We are asking for a contribution of £1.50 per child.  Please return the permission slip and money into school 

by Friday 18th October.  

Thank you 

 

Lions, Tigers and Jaguars: ‘Year 5 and 6 need your empty 2 litre bottles for making pressurised 

water rockets. Please give them to your class teachers as soon as you can. Many thanks, The Year 5 

and 6 Team’ 

 

 

Y6 London 2019 Parent Meeting 

We will be holding a parent meeting for the London residential straight after school on Monday 

14th October. This will give you an overview of what the children will be doing while away in 

London, what they need to bring and a chance for you to ask any questions. It will be held at 

3.30pm in the Lions classroom.  

 
World Mental Health Day: Thursday 10th October is World Mental Health Day. To show 

support for children and young people’s mental health and well-being we will be wearing 

yellow to show at Heathfield. Add a splash of yellow to jazz up your uniform, whether it is 

a yellow hair clip, ribbon, socks or t-shirt help us say ‘HelloYellow’.  

 

Red Feather Photographer: Parents/carers of children in Seahorse, Dolphin, Fox, Badger 

and Hare classes should have received the proofs of your child’s school photograph. If you 

would like to order photographs through the school office please ensure you return the form 

and payment by the 17th October. 

 

Facebook: we have set up a Heathfield Primary Facebook Group, for parents and carers of 
current pupils. This will be a closed group, so parents/carers will need to request to join and 
will be required to answer some set questions and sign up to the group rules before being 
granted membership. To do so please either use the link below, the QR 
code or the link that was sent via text to parents last week.  
 

Hopefully this will be a really positive step and improve the way we share information with 
parents/carers. The link to this page is: 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/HeathfieldPrimary/  
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Attendance for last week was 95.3%.   
 

Seahorse 
am 

Seahorse 
FT 

Dolphins Foxes Badgers Hares Flamingos Toucans Parrots Lions Tigers Jaguars 

95.4% 90% 95.6% 95.2% 96.3% 93.3% 96.2% 92.8% 95.2% 96.2% 96.5% 96.7% 

 If your child is too poorly to attend, please let us know on the first day of absence on 0115 9155725 

There were 259/295 children who had 100% attendance last week – Well Done  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/HeathfieldPrimary/
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Hathersage 2020 for Year 2 Children: There are still places available on the residential trip to Hathersage 
for 3 days next year, from Wednesday 8thJuly to Friday 10thJuly 2020.  
The total cost for the trip will be £95. To keep the cost down for all children, school will pay for transport by 
coach at a cost of £869. The school has elected to use some of the pupil premium grant to support the costs 
of the residential, which means if your child is currently in receipt of free school meals the cost will be £23.75. 
If your child has been in receipt of free school meals any time in the last 6 years the cost will be £47.50.  
 
If you are interested in your child taking part in this trip, please fill in the slip attached and hand in to the 
school office by Friday 11th October. If your child is chosen for a place on the trip a £20 deposit will be 
required to reserve the place which will need to be paid by Friday 8th November. You will then be issued with 
a payment card so that payments can be made towards the cost of the trip.   
 

TTRockstars: (https://ttrockstars.com/ or download the TTRockstars app)  

Being able to efficiently recall number facts is one of the key elements of successful 

mathematicians as knowing them instantly allows the brain to focus on new learning 

rather than working them out. One way we aim to improve this is through TTRockstars, 

a website and app that focuses on times tables.  

All children from Y2 onwards should have an account - please see your child's teacher if you are yet to 

receive the account details. Y1 will be given accounts when deemed suitable by the class teacher. We 

recommend practicing at least 3x weekly but the more practice the better! Try to make it a part of your daily 

routine as a few minutes a day can be all the difference. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Year 1 Late Night (Badgers and Year 1 Foxes) 

 

I would like my child ……………………………………………………………… from ………………………….class 

to take part in the Year 1 ‘Late Night’. 

 

My child requires a meat hot dog                    Yes                     No 

 

My child requires a vegetarian hot dog           Yes                     No  

 

Signed ………………………………………………… Date ……………………………… 

 

 

 
 
Year 2 Hathersage 2020 Residential:  
 

I would like my child……………………………………………… 

 

Class…………………………………..  to take part in the Hathersage residential trip taking place in July 2020.  

 

Signed……………………………………….   Date………………………….  

  

 

https://ttrockstars.com/

